Open House for the Euclid Avenue Sidewalk Improvements Project

Sycamore Township will host an open house to present information and receive feedback from the public regarding a project to improve Euclid Avenue between Michael Drive and Hosbrook Road. The project includes replacing portions of curb, constructing sidewalk on the north side of the roadway, replacing driveway aprons, adjusting driveways to meet the sidewalk, and resurfacing Euclid Avenue within the project area. The project is scheduled for construction in 2024.

The public meeting date, time, and location are as follows:

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:00 PM to 6:30 PM Township Administrative Building 8540 Kenwood Road Sycamore Township, OH 45236

The public may attend at any time during the open house to view exhibits and ask questions of the project team. Representatives from the Township and engineering consultants will be available to answer questions. No formal presentation will be given.

Anyone interested in this project is encouraged to attend the open house. Comment forms will be available at the open house or comments can be submitted to Steve Reutelshofer at (513) 792-7258, sreutelshofer@sycamoretownship.org, or Sycamore Township Maintenance Department, 8540 Kenwood Road, Sycamore Township, OH 45236. To proceed with the project in a timely manner, all comments must be submitted by March 1, 2024.

Thank you for your interest in this project and the Township sincerely appreciates your involvement.